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Minto Trails Committee  

March 21-18 Minutes 

Minto Trails Committee Minutes 

March 21, 2018 7:00 p.m. 

Town of Minto Municipal Office 

 

 

Present: Deputy Mayor Ronald Faulkner, Greg Mallett, Vic Palmer, Rick Rock, Dave Mallett, Quinn 

Foerter, Susan Forbes, Scotty Forbes, Paul Frayne 

 

Deputy Mayor Faulkner called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 

 

MOTION 

Moved By: Vic Palmer; Seconded By: Rick Rock 

THAT the minutes are adopted as circulated. 

Carried 

Vic Palmer Concerns About Clifford 

Rick Rock mentioned the possibility of salvaging and repurposing some of the piping from the sewer 

construction and utilizing it on the Clifford Trail, we would have to speak to Mike McIsaac about this 

possibility. Vic asked about the fill from the Elora Street reconstruction and if some of it could be 

dumped at the Park St extension of the trail. He was informed that it if often part of a tender to dispose 

of the fill, and it is most likely already spoken for.  

 

Signage 

Greg has been working with Taylor and Belinda to create cohesive signage. After much discussion, it 

was determined that the signs should have rules on them such as “Maintained May-November”, 

“Sunrise-Sunset”, “Authorized Motorized Vehicles Only” and “No Fires”.  

 

Events 

There should be an official Trails Opening during Trails Week, with MYAC running a scavenger hunt. This 

will have to take place either the 3rd or 9th of June, and one specific trail will have to be chosen. 

 

Maintenance Schedule 

Staff will be utilizing the boom flair mower on the Trails once a year, the grater monthly, and will be 

doing a visual inspection weekly. Once everything is ready, there will be designated parks staff assigned 

to help with trail maintenance.  

 

Round Table 

Paul Frayne mentioned that the CELPers have been using the Greenway Trails, and can potentially help 

with easy maintenance in the future.  

 

Scotty Forbes asked about the washed out bridge in Palmerston. 

 

Next Meeting will be held Wednesday, April 18 2018 directly following the Volunteer Appreciation 

Dinner held at the Palmerston Community Centre. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:22 p.m. 

Quinn Foerter 

Clerk’s Department, Town of Minto 

 


